
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: JD KHAN [mailto:jdkhan1987@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 4:32 PM 
To: Imran Ali 
Cc: noorhassanchachar786@gmail.com; chacharn@who.int; drkhalid1979@hotmail.com 
Subject: Letter of Resignation Junaid ahmed khan 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I am writing to inform you of my resignation from Union Council Polio Officer (UCPO) at Chip Training & 
Consulting, effective two weeks from today, 20-02-2020 
 
I’ve recently received an offer from Bank Al Falah after careful consideration I’m excited to explore this 
new path in my career journey. 
 
I’m incredibly grateful for the opportunities I’ve been provided working on the team for the past one 
years. It’s been a wonderful experience to work for such a great company. 
 
Thank you for the opportunities to grow and learn under your guidance. 
 
Please let me know how I can be of assistance during the transition period. I wish you and the company 
the very best going forward. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Junaid Ahmed Khan 
UCPO 
Emp id : 1163726501006 
Uc 14 Faisal Cantt 
District East Karachi 
 


